
TOWN OF SWEDEN 
Planning Board Minutes      
May 23, 2011 

  
 

 
A regular meeting of the Town of Sweden Planning Board was held on Monday, May 23, 2011, at the Town 
Offices, 18 State Street, Brockport, New York, commencing at 7 p.m. 
 
Members present:  Richard Dollard, David Hale, William Hertweck, Craig McAllister, Matthew Minor, Arnold 
Monno, David Strabel 
 
Also present:  Kris Schultz, P.E. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7 p.m. by Chairman McAllister.  
 
Correspondence was passed to members for review. 
 
Moved by Mr. Dollard, seconded by Mr. Minor, that the minutes of April 25, 2011, be approved. 
 

Ayes – 5 
Abstain – Mr. Hale 

Abstain – Mr. Monno 
 

Moved by Mr. Hale, seconded by Mr. Minor, that the minutes of May 9, 2011, be approved. 
 

Ayes – 5 
Abstain – Mr. Hertweck 

Abstain – Mr. Strabel 
 
St. John Subdivision. 6043 Lake Road. 113.02-1-5 
Mr. Kris Schultz addressed the Board.   
 
The Board requested that the dimension from the septic system to the north property line be added to the plan. It 
was stated that the old well is not 100 ft. from the septic system, which is pre-existing, nonconforming. 
 
Mr. Hertweck asked for clarification of the property owner for the parcel located south of the project site, Doty 
or Harnischfeger. 
 
Moved by Mr. Hale, seconded by Mr. Strabel, that the St. John Subdivision be accepted for review. 

Ayes – 7 
 
The Public Hearing will be June 13, 2011. 
 
Chairman McAllister stated there is a request from the Town Board for anyone interested in serving on a 
committee to update the Comprehensive Plan.  Discussion followed as to the number of days/time of the 
commitment, and which members have previously volunteered.  As a result, Chairman McAllister and Mr. Hale 
offered to volunteer on this committee. 
 
The meeting was adjourned on motion at 7:30 p.m. 
 

        ______________________ 
Planning Board Clerk                      


